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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are looking forward to a long weekend and the Coronation celebrations! We will 
be doing some special activities tomorrow to help the children mark this unique occasion, 
including a Coronation Lunch which has been chosen by our Year 6 pupils through a 
democratic vote.  
 
We would like to invite the children to wear their own clothes tomorrow - if they have 
something red, white or blue, they may wish to choose that but there is no expectation at all 
that they do so. We are looking forward to a fun and purposeful day and I hope they will 
enjoy it! 
 

 
Jo Hall 
Executive Headteacher 
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